
From: Alexandre Zahlan de Cayetti  
Sent: 15 February 2022 15:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0419T 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
I want to share my deep objection for the destructions of two trees in the 
garden of 8 Daughty Street, as the city plans it. 
 
 
In the hope this email is added to others so the destruction of the 24th Feb. 
will be refused. 
 
 


